
THANKS
To CLOSER for the beautiful bouquet of fIo%«er^ from Rich—Tom 
Florists. Our cats have hardly touched them!
To Jim H., Henry, and Dan for leading our l^londay rap sessions.
To those who have contributed to our librarvs

To Carlos for the subscription to 6av Cocmiunitv Nev»s. a valuable weekly 
news resource-
To David B. for McNeil* s new book. Taking ft Chance on God.
To David S. for Bovs* Town. The Lost Language of Cranes. Prick Up Your 
Ears. Confessions of a 6av Priest, and The Little Death.
To R.L- R. for The Advocate.
To Bill A. for Pennington* s Good News for Modem Says.

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO OUR SUMNER BABIESk

JUNEi Mickey S. July 11
Bill B. July 13

Paul P. June 1 David F. July 18
Chris L. June 4 Lillian P. July 18
Becky P. Jure 4 Arma M. July 21
Pete T. June 4 Peter P.. July 21
James P. June 7 Hope V. July 22

Richard I • June 8 Dale A. July 24
*1ark H* June 13 John W. July 26
Betty S. June 14 John C. July 27
Richard P . June 15
Bill S. June 24 PUBUSTi
Larry S- June 27
Steve G. June as Kan L. August 4
Ernie H. June 29 Jack T. August 7

Robin S. August 8
JULY: Donn S. August 9

Mai M. August 14
<im E. July 2 Jane A. August 17
Bob L. July 2 Steve L. August IS
Ralph F. July 3 Sarry J- August 19
Robin T* July 7 Beth P. August 20
Anita W. July 7 Greg C. August 22
Thom F- July 10 Liz St.A- August 27

ANNQUNCEWENT3
The Western North Carolina AIDS Project is having a GIANT YARD SALE on 
Saturday, June 10, at Walaart's parking lot, lOfW to 5PM. They need STUFF 
to sell. Please donate whatever you don* t need! All proceeds go to the WNC 
AIDS Project* Drop offs at: Karin Hattan, 58 Woodland Rd«, Asheville 
251—1981, or Fred and Larry, 7 Cogswood Rd, Asheville, 258—8904-

The Names Project Quilt will be displayed in Washington, DC, this October. 
To be included in the quilt in October, panels must be received in San 
Francisco by August 1, We want to be sure that there is a panel for each 
member of our community we have lost. Call Bill A- <689—9756) or Gretchen 
S. (274—8830) if you want to be involved in this.
Saturday. June 3 and 17. 8:30 AW — 5 PM; AIDS Project Buddy Training- 
Call Kocco at 258—7489 if you want to be a buddy. Buddies are asked to 
make a 8 to 10 hour time commitment per week.
This will be the last newsletter of the 1988-89 year. I have very much 
enjoyed doing it, and will be continuing with it next year, beginning with 
the September issue, which will be available at Dan and Joan*s annual 
CLOSER gathering in August.


